
TULSA COUNTY 


PURCHASING 

DEPARTMENT 


MEMO 


DATE: AUGUST 19, 2015 

TO: BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

FROM: LINDA R. DORRELL ~. \'\ . tC} "'" 
PURCHASING DIRECTOR \j~~~. U 

_''__ .~~ 
~~ 

SUBJECT: 	 BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION- ONE (1) USED WATER TRUCK 

IT IS THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTM ENT AND THE 
TULSA COUNTY HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT TO AWARD THE BID FOR ONE (1) USED WATER 
TRUCK TO THE FOLLOWING VENDOR: 

HERTZ EQUIPMENT RENTAL IN THE TOTAL AMOUNT OF $34.650.00 

THIS WAS THE ONLY BID RECEIVED, HOWEVER, IT IS WITHIN THE PROJECTED COST OF THE 
EQUIPMENT 

THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED FOR YOUR APPROVAL 

LRD/tah 

ORIGINAL: PAT KEY, COUNTY CLERK, FOR THE AUGUST 24,2015 AGENDA. 

COPIES: 	 COMMISSIONER JOHN M. SMAllGO 
COMMISSIONER KAREN KEITH 
COMMI'SSIONER RON PETERS 
MICHAEL WILLIS, CHIEF DEPUTY 
VICKI ADAMS, CHIEF DEPUTY 
TOM RAINS, COUNTY ENGINEER 

Form 4363 (Rev. 4-98) 

http:34.650.00


TULSA 
COUNTY 
Engineering 
Division 

'MEMORANDUM 


DATE: August 17,2015 

TO: Linda Dorrell, Purchasing Director 

FROM: Tom Rains, County Engineerd~ 

SUBJECT: Bid Award for one used Water Truck 

This office has reviewed the bids received for a used Water Truck. We would 
recommend awarding the bid to Hertz Equipment Rental in tbe amount of $34,650. 
They were the only bid and met all specifications. 

TR 
xc: File 


